Congratulations, 

Your provider has been nominated to receive the highest recognition the Child Care Providers Coalition of Kansas presents to its members.  This award is given annually at the state conference to recognize excellence in the field of Family Child Care.
	
The nomination itself is an achievement to be proud of.  It means your provider’s hard work, accomplishments, dedication to children and their families and her profession have been noticed and are worthy of honor.
	
Your provider is required to submit a detailed notebook for judging by professionals in the field of Early Care and Education.  A section of the notebook will include letters of recommendation.  Please take a few minutes to write a letter telling us why you feel your provider deserves this honor. Please write this letter directly to Stacy Hook, sealed so that I can add it to the Provider’s Notebook.  Please mail a letter of recommendation to the address below by February 15th 2021. 

Sincerely,
Stacy Hook
CCPC Provider of the Year Chair
1645 Prairie St
Emporia, Ks 66801
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